
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Re: Academy Day        24th March 2023 
 
  
 
Dear Parents/ carers 
 
  
 
You may be aware that rail strike had been called for this Thursday, 30th March. Fortunately, as the 
RMT have called off their planned strike action, we are very pleased that we will be able to proceed 
with Academy Day as planned. It is unlikely that talks between the rail unions and government 
would fail before the 30th March, however, if that happened we would revert back to a normal 
school day. We will be in touch to let you know, should this arise. 
 
 You will receive (or may have already received) an email letting you know which trip your child will 
be attending from their Achievement Coordinator. All students need to be in school at normal time, 
bringing in a packed lunch (if a child normally receives free school meals, these will be provided) and 
be in full school uniform. 
 
Year 11 students have a planned revision and intervention activities for the day, so Year 11 must also 
attend for normal school times and in full uniform. 
 
 Please note, that due to recent issues in Croydon, all students must return to the Academy at the 
end of the trip. Students will be dismissed from here, and we will inform you when this has 
happened. 
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 A. Alpay 
 
Assistant Principal 
 

 


